
Public Safety Team|We’re being heard.

We’re being heard: “HWY 70 S / HWY 100  is a DANGEROUS intersection!”
Thom Druffel and Lauren Balmer connected with West Precinct Commander Lee A. Kendall in 
person and by phone about the disregard for the speed limit at this intersection.

We’re seeing results.
Read the email below from the Officer on call to Commander Kendall.

___________________________________________

From: Gilliland, Mike (MNPD) <mike.gilliland@nashville.gov>
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2023 8:56 AM
To: Kendall, Lee (MNPD) <lee.kendall@nashville.gov>
Subject: RE: West Tra!c Enforcement Request

Commander Kendall,

O!cer Sammy Johnson went out to the Deep Wells entrance (6921 Hwy 
100) for about an hour yesterday afternoon and again this morning.  Below 
are the results of his enforcement: 

Vehicle stops – 18
Warnings – 2

Speed violations – 15
Other violations - 1

___________________________________________



We have more good news .
“I’ve been on HWY 100 yesterday and today. Each day metro police were there. Today I pulled over 
to thank him. Things are happening.”  — Lauren Balmer

We have more to do…
Read the following concerns from neighbors.

Narrowly, by inches, avoided a crash yesterday on I-440.  Was driving under the speed limit, 
changing to the middle lane from the fast lane with my blinker on,  safely ahead of another car in 
the middle lane.  I was in progress of the lane change to the middle lane when a car from the far 
right lane slow lane traveling at least 100mph zoomed into the same middle lane, narrowly 
missing the right side of my car.  There are nuts out there that think they are on a race course, 
especially in the city limits. I am all for cameras on the interstates to put a stop to it.

— Alan Dooley Facebook post / February 20 at 9:38 AM

I live on Percy Warner Blvd. Was anything ever decided about the speeding problem we have?… 
Dozens of children live on Percy Warner, and the street has become very hazardous for them due 
to speeding. 

— Nick and Cathey Campbell

Our next meeting – 10 am, THIS Saturday, February 25, at Paneras on White Bridge Rd

__________________

Important Links
Thom Newsletter / Belle Meade Plaza Redevelopment: https://gem.godaddy.com/p/8d5b451

Public Safety Team email PublicSafetyD23@gmail.com

Nashville Vision Zero Action Plan Website

Nashville Department of Transportation and Multimodal Infrastructure NDOT Website

West Police Precinct Website

Hub Nashville hubNashville Website

Thom Druffel’s Website

https://gem.godaddy.com/p/8d5b451
http://PublicSafetyD23@gmail.com
https://www.nashville.gov/sites/default/files/2022-08/NashvilleVZ_ActionPlan_FINAL_Resolution.pdf?ct=1661973337
https://www.nashville.gov/departments/transportation
https://www.nashville.gov/departments/police/community-services/precincts/west-precinct
https://hub.nashville.gov/s/?language=en_US
https://www.thomdruffel.com/

